
 

NOTICE 

Due to updating of financial records following the adjustment of fees and 

donations, the College has decided that late fees for the month of April, 2023 

shall not be applied. 

 

Late fees shall commence from 16 May, 2023. This is to avoid inconvenience to 

the parents. 

 

 

                           

 

 

(C. A. McFarland) 

Principal  
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Date: Thursday, 13 April 2023 


